

Verbs

to respect, respected

to represent, represented

to promote, promoted

Vocabulary

tolerance

intolerance

assumption

biased

rejection

immigration

ghetto

tradition

dubious

policy



Expressions

to break down

pros and cons

to set in stone

to hold true

to be aware of



Grammar

They **will have discussed** the new policy by the end of the week.

We **will have encountered** a solution by the time you get back.

We **will have done** it before the conference is over.

Due to bad weather they **won't have arrived** in time for the wedding.

We **won't have reached** the great result if we continue arguing instead of being a team.

If things continue like this we **won't have taken** vacation by the end of the year.

Will you **have graduated** in one or in two years from now?

Why **won't they have completed** the investigation by tomorrow?

Will they **have published** his new book by next year?

Secrets of
Success

Sometimes a woman's guess is much more accurate
than a man's certainty.



Input

You must **respect** your co-workers.

He'd better **respect** the laws.

She is the one who will **represent** the company.

My lawyer will **represent** me.

He has been **promoted** to CEO

They'll be in London **promoting** their new movie.



Her decision was based on unfounded **assumptions**.

His opinion is **biased** because he is her father.

Nothing is **set in stone**.

We must follow their **policy** strictly.

Are you sure they **are aware of** the problem?

You must always **hold true** to your beliefs.

This is **dubious** information.

I **won't have finished** the report by noon.

We'll **have concluded** our research by the end of the year.

They **will have come up** with a solution by the end of the day.

I hope he **will have contacted** them all in time for the reunion.

She'll **have gotten** better by the day of the party.

The meeting **will have already started** by the time we get there.



Express Yourself

No wonder.



Activities

A. Answer the questions in English.

1. What is your opinion on immigration policies in your country?
2. Can you think of any situations where it's difficult to respect someone's beliefs?
3. How do you represent your family or culture when you are abroad?
4. What are the pros and cons of living in a big city?
5. Do you think your personal values hold true regardless of the circumstances?

B. Translate the sentences into English.

1. O preconceito e a intolerância são problemas muito sérios em várias sociedades.
2. Ele irá ter completado o trabalho antes do final do dia.
3. Eles ainda não terão chegado até a festa quando começarmos a jantar.
4. Eu não terei feito minha lição de casa até amanhã.

SPEAKING FOCUS

5. Se você não tomar cuidado, não terá atingido seu objetivo até o final do mês.

C. Translate the sentences into Portuguese.

1. They will have promoted the new policy by the end of the month.

2. We won't have reached the solution before the meeting starts.

3. I will have done it before the end of the year.

4. Due to the weather, they won't have arrived in time for the ceremony.

5. By the time you get back, we will have finished the project.

Text

"While learning a new language, you may never have stopped to think about the origin of some words or other curious bits of information. With the English language, it is no different! For instance, did you know that by saying the phrase 'The quick brown fox jumps over the lazy dog' you can use all the letters in the English alphabet? Or, have you ever stopped to think about how many definitions the word 'set' has? Well, of all the words in an English dictionary, 'set' is the one that has the most definitions. And do you think it's possible to write a word in English without using any vowels? If you guessed 'yes' you are right, and the longest one is 'rhythm'. Finally, have you ever thought about what letter it is that you use the most when you talk in English? The answer is 'E'. How cool is that?! Now you know what letter to choose when playing hangman."

D. Choose the correct alternative.

1. Which of the following statements about the phrase "The quick brown fox jumps over the lazy dog" is true?

- a) It is a common sentence used to practice pronunciation.
- b) It was created to test your ability to write in cursive.
- c) It uses only a portion of the letters in the alphabet.
- d) It contains all the letters of the English alphabet.

2. Why is the word 'set' mentioned in the text?

- a) Because it is the most difficult word to understand in English.
- b) Because it is the word with the most definitions in the English dictionary.
- c) Because it is the longest word in the English dictionary.
- d) Because it has no vowels, making it unique in its structure.

3. What does the text suggest about the word "rhythm"?

- a) It is commonly used in everyday conversations.
- b) It is the longest word in English without vowels.
- c) It is a word that can be written without using consonants.
- d) It is an example of a word with multiple meanings.

4. According to the text, what is the letter 'E' significant for?

- a) It is the most common vowel in the English language.
- b) It is the letter used the least in the English language.
- c) It is the letter used most frequently when speaking English.
- d) It is the most frequently used consonant in English.

5. What can we infer about the letter 'E' from the passage?

- a) It is not important when playing games like hangman.
- b) It is likely to be the first letter in every word in English.
- c) It is the most commonly used letter in English conversation.
- d) It is rarely used in English vocabulary.

E. Listening.

1. _____
2. _____
3. _____
4. _____
5. _____
6. _____
7. _____
8. _____
9. _____
10. _____